Hello,

The OSFA board is working hard to provide two conferences this year. Please save the date of May 2 for our introductory conference which will be geared toward those who are newer to state service (but still beneficial for those who have been with the state longer). Also save the date of May 9 for our advanced conference which will be geared toward those who have been in state service for a while. We have an exciting keynote speaker for both conferences who is also local to the Willamette Valley.

Some of the sessions for the introductory conference will include: Procurement Fraud, Diversity and Inclusion, Identity Theft, Budget 101, and Ethics. We will also have an excel tips and tricks class.

Some of the sessions for the advanced conference will include: Debt Service and Bonds, Finance, Uniform Guidance for Federal Grants, Budget, Ethics, and an intermediate Excel class. 

We are still finalizing some of the sessions for each conference. While we are gearing each conference to a different focus group, we believe our members can attend either (or both) of the conferences and get a great value for their money. If a member attends both conferences, they will only be charged one membership fee.

Looking forward to seeing you in May!

The OSFA Board

Serena Harris  |  Accounting Team Lead
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